
 
 
JULY 10, 2018 – Superintendent’s Report 
ADMIN UPDATE: 
 
The Utility is seeking approval for the following DRF’s related to our State Revolving Fund loan projects: 
 
DRF 40 -  Wessler Engineering $34,686 for engineering inspection and construction admin tasks 
DRF 41 – Wessler Engineering $4,000 for bid phase work on the wellfield improvements project 
DRF 42 – Graves Plumbing  $294,951 for construction work on the Richardt WTP Project  
 
There are no other major items of note to report at this time. 
 
 

Operational Data: (will be updated at next meeting) 

May Totals 
SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM 

   
LOCATES/LEAK LOCATING/VALVE TURNING/HYDRANT MAINTENANCE/INSPECTIONS 

  
WATER DISTRIBUTION 
WATER PLANT/WELL ACTIVITY 
FHWTP 
ILWTP 
RWTP 
Winding Ridge Booster Station 
 
BUSINESS OFFICE/SERVICE DEPARTMENT 

 
BILLING ADJUSTMENTS:  

 

12227 Bearsdale Dr- customer is requesting an adjustment in the sewer portion of the bill in the amount of $415.05 

due to a slab leak.  We recommend approval. 

 

7306 E. 42
nd

 St. – customer is requesting an adjustment in the sewer portion of the bill in the amount of $423.60 due 

to a service line leak.  We recommend approval. 
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Jan - Apr 2018 Performance Indicators 

Total Wtr Prod MG

Total Adj Prod MG

Total Swr Flow to CEG

LU Billed Swr Gal

LU Billed Wtr Gal

Rain-Inches


